
 

Ref: NurseryGrad/noc 
 
 
4th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We are so proud of our Nursery children that are moving up to Reception, and want to celebrate this 
important milestone with you. 
 
On Thursday 13th July we will be holding a Nursery Graduation Ceremony. During the ceremony your 
child will receive a certificate as a well done for an excellent year. We ask that the children attend in 
smart clothing on the day e.g. a dress or shirt.  
 
Entrance will be through the Nursery doors and, due to space, there is a limit to 2 guests for each 
child. 
  
AM/30-hour children - 10:30am  
PM children - 2pm  
  
Refreshments will be offered after the graduation for you to enjoy with your child. 
 
We look forward to sharing this special event with you.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 

 


